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To whom it may concern, 

Rude Health Consulting provided comprehensive editing services for the submitted 

manuscript entitled “Selection of first-line systemic therapies for advanced hepatocellular 

carcinoma: A network meta-analysis of randomized controlled trials” by Jake Burrell PhD, 

which is under consideration for publication in your journal. The edited version of the 

manuscript as of the date of this certificate has achieved Grade A: priority publishing; no 

language polishing required after editing. 

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Jake Burrell PhD 

Publications Director, Rude Health Consulting 

Email: jake.burrell@rudehealthconsulting.com 
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